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Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

To Whom it May Concern:

We have been told about an incident of a nuclear leak reported in June, 1975.
Apparently it was then reported on the radio that g

the nuclear monitoring devices
located in Groton, Connecticut were registering abnormal levels of radiocactivity,
thought to be coming from the nuclear submarines that they are meant to monitor.
However, after investigating it was found that the source of this radiation was

not the submarines but instead was coming from a nuclear plant located 10 miles
away. )

To our knowledge there has been no further reports of this incidence. We

would greatly appreciate it if you would look into this matter and, if possible,
let us know the details.

Thank you in advance for your help.

Sinccrely,

Cona @m CLQ

Ana Crapsey
Administration

¢cc: Leah Dubinett
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